
BEFORE THE 
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Order Instituting Rulemaking to Oversee ) 
the Resource Adequacy Program, Consider ) 
Program Refinements, and Establish Annual) Rulemaking 11-10-023 
Local Procurement Obligations. ) 

) 

CALIFORNIA INDEPENDENT SYSTEM OPERATOR CORPORATION 
SUBMISSION OF SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION TO PROPOSAL 

On January 13, 2012, the California Independent System Operator Corporation 

filed its proposal on the Phase 1 issues in this proceeding, in accordance with the Order 

Instituting Rulemaking (October 20, 2011) issued by the California Public Utilities 

Commission ("CPUC" or "Commission") and the Phase 1 Scoping Memo and Ruling of 

Assigned Commissioner and Administrative Law Judge (December 27, 2011). The ISO 

proposed that the Commission modify the resource adequacy program by adding a 

flexible capacity procurement requirement for the 2013 resource adequacy compliance 

year. 

The ISO presented its proposal at the Energy Division workshop held on January 

26-27, 2012. During the workshop, the ISO volunteered to follow-up on the discussion 

by answering the questions asked by the Energy Division and the parties, clarifying and 

explaining its proposal, and providing the additional information and data that had been 

requested. The attached Supplemental Information to Proposal contains the follow-up 
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information to the workshop the ISO agreed to provide about its proposed flexible 

capacity procurement requirement. 

Respectfully submitted, 

By: /s/ Beth Ann Burns 
Nancy Saracino 
General Counsel 

Anthony Ivancovich 
Assistant General Counsel 

Beth Ann Burns 
Senior Counsel 

California Independent System 
Operator Corporation 
250 Outcropping Way 
Folsom, CA 95630 
Tel: (916) 351-4400 
Fax: (916) 608-7222 
bburns@caiso.com 

Dated: March 2, 2012 


